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STAFF REPORT 

DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

ZONING MEETING 

CITY OF COLUMBUS, OHIO 

FEBRUARY 11, 2004 

 

 

2.   APPLICATION: Z03-088   

 Location: 8999 TABERNASH DRIVE (43240), being 10.0± acres located 250± 
feet north of Fashion Mall Parkway, at the terminus of Tabernash Drive 
(027-3184320100200027) 

 Existing Zoning: R, Rural District. 

 Request: L-C-4, Limited Commercial District. 

 Proposed Use: Unspecified commercial development. 

Applicant(s): N.P. Limited; c/o Donald T. Plank, Atty.; 145 East Rich Street; 
Columbus, Ohio 43215. 

Property Owner(s): Christ the King Church; c/o The Applicant. 

           Planner: Shannon Pine, 645-2208; spine@columbus.gov 

 

 

BACKGROUND: 
 

o  This application was tabled at the January 8, 2004 Development Commission Meeting by the 
recommendation of the Development Commission members.  The undeveloped 10.0-acre lot is 
currently zoned in R, Rural District.  The applicant requests the L-C-4, Limited Commercial 
District to allow commercial development in conjunction with adjacent undeveloped commercial 
land to the south and west. 

 
o The site is bounded by a single family subdivision zoned in the R-2, Residential District to the 

north, vacant land in Delaware County to the east, vacant land and a regional mall zoned in the 
L-C-4, Limited Commercial District to the south, and vacant land zoned in the L-C-4, Limited 
Commercial District to the west. 

 
o The limitation text is consistent with the surrounding L-C-4 Districts and includes customary 

use restrictions and development standards that address site access (there will be no vehicular 
access to the site from Tabernash Drive), building and parking setbacks, landscaping, 
mechanical and dumpster screening, height restrictions, more sensitive buffering and 
screening along the north property line adjacent to a single-family subdivision, and lighting 
controls.   

 
o The site lies within Subarea J1 of The Far North Plan (1994), which supports regional mall, 

auto-oriented commercial, corporate office, and high-tech and light assembly industrial uses. 
                                                                                                    
 

CITY DEPARTMENTS’ RECOMMENDATION:   Approval.   
 
The applicant’s request for the L-C-4, Limited Commercial District for commercial development with 
more sensitive buffering and screening for the adjacent single-family subdivision is consistent with the 
Far North Plan (1994) and the zoning and development patterns of the area. 

mailto:spine@columbus.gov
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Site 
 

Z03-088 
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1348 McNaughten Road 

AR-1 to L-C-4  

Approximately 1.74 acres 
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